
FOOD SAFETY POLICY STATEMENT 

We at ILKLEY GRAMMAR SCHOOL are committed to providing food for our 

customer which is safe to eat and meets their quality expectations. We 

recognise and accept our responsibility to comply with the food safety 

requirements of current legislation and industry standards. 

The procedures and controls that are in place meet legal requirements and 

have been arrived at through effective hazard analysis, training and experience 

of the team. 

In order to provide an ongoing safe and hygienic service we undertake to 

provide all employees with information and training necessary to enable them 

to perform their tasks in a hygienic manner. In turn our employees will accept 

responsibility for ensuring that when performing tasks they will do so in a safe 

and hygienic manner so that the safety and quality of the food they serve is 

not put at risk. 

All employees will co-operate with management of any other authorised 

person to ensure that statutory obligations are properly complied with. 

We will measure our performance with regard to food safety on an ongoing 

basis, through audit and investigation of incidences of ill health and injury. Our 

policy will be subject to continuous review and revisions, particularly to take 

account of changes in legislation and technical information updates. 


